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            April 12, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts, Chief Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
 
  Re: MCI Communications Services LLC d/b/a Verizon Business Services (“Verizon Business”) 
    Case No. XN-2021-0334 -- Cancelation Letter of Missouri P.S.C. No. 2 
 
Dear Mr. Roberts: 
 
  Pursuant to communications with Missouri Public Service Commission staff member in regards to 
Case No. XN-2021-0334, Verizon Business respectfully submits this letter to hereby cancel its Missouri 
P.S.C. No. 2 tariff. 
 
  If you have any questions regarding this cancellation letter, please contact me by telephone at (312) 
894-2349 or by email at shannon.brown@verizon.com. 
 
            Respectfully submitted, 

 
/s/ Shannon L. Freedlund 
 

            Shannon L. Freedlund 
            Manager, State Government Relations 
            Verizon 
 
 


